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Reception and KS1Reception and KS1Reception and KS1   
We really value your responses in evolving our remote learning practice. Here 

are some of the things we’ve improved in light of what you have told us! 

Teachers now include    

website links on the weekly               

timetable. (Where they are 

needed for specific lessons)    

All of the links are easily        

accessible for parents to                 

click on at the start of                   

each  lesson. 

Links on the timetable which 

we can click and which will 

take us straight to the right 

resource at the right time 

would be good.  

Staff group resources 

where possible (however 

only 5 resources can be 

added to the ILD at a time). 

Less notifications are sent 

but  parents know when all 

of the resources have been 

uploaded and can still find 

them easily. 

It would be really helpful to 

group resources on the ILD so 

email notifications are less. 

Zoom links for the Monday   

Parent Meeting and live             

afternoon sessions are given   

with repeated links so they 

are all easily accessed. 

Parents no longer have to 

wait for links and can plan 

ahead. 

Can you organise zoom codes 

in advance so we have them 

at the start of the week?  


